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CLASS ATTENDANCE %

Overall attendance this week for the whole school is  94.5 % 
ATTENDANCE STATS 

NUMBER OF LATE PUPILS

"How lucky am I to have something that makes saying goodbye so hard?" - Winnie The Pooh

We have come to the end of another year and what a year it has been! We have been getting ready for the next
academic year this week with classes busily finishing off pieces of work before taking books home, emptying
trays (you would not believe some of the items we found) and asking their new and current teacher any
questions they may have about September. All the children (and staff) have worked very hard this year and are
in need of some rest!

It is now time to say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 children who have been excellent ambassadors for BGL
throughout their journey with us. They have worked incredibly hard, particularly this academic year and they are
all ready to move onto High school.  On behalf of everyone at BGL, I would like to thank all of the children for their
involvement in making BGL the school it is today - their attitude to school life has helped set the culture of our
school. The children performed incredibly well in their SATs this year with school achieving well above the
national expectations and higher standard. They also wowed our staff and Robinwood staff with their teamwork,
resilience and grit throughout their residential! All of their achievements were only possible through parents,
children and staff working closely together. Thank you to everyone in our BGL family for helping us achieve our
vision for our children who 'Love Learning and Inspire Each Other to Thrive in the World.'

We also say farewell to Mrs Harris and Miss Pickard this academic year. We wish Mrs Harris all the very best for
her new school and we thank Miss Pickard for all of her hard work in The Nest.  Mrs Wilkinson will be starting her
maternity leave today and we can't wait to hear from the Wilkinson family when the new arrival is here! 

I would like to wish everyone a fantastic summer holiday! I hope that everyone enjoys lazy mornings, family days
out, holidays and lots of moments of laughter together over the coming weeks. We look forward to welcoming
everyone back on Friday 1st September for the start of next academic year.

Mrs L. Wilson

On Friday 8th September, Y5 & Y6 girls football trials
will take place.  Please ensure that your child has

their PE kit in school.

Speeches and prefect interviews will take place
on Friday 8th September for children who wish to

apply for the positions of Sports Ambassador,
Eco Councillors, Sports Councillors and prefects. 

Meet the Teacher will take place on Tuesday 12th
September 

 5.00 - 5.30pm for KS1
 5.30 - 6.30pm for KS2.

Please book via School Spider

School re-opens for autumn term on Friday 1st
September at 8.30am.

Parents of our new Reception class please note
that you have separate arrangements for the

start of term.




